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Spokane Walleye Club 
 
General Meeting: August 28, 2019  6:00 PM  at INWC 
 
Officers Present: Ken Shatzer (Vice President), Mark McFall (Secretary) 
 
Board Members Present: Larry Quaintance, Travis Scholten, John Calkins 
 
Absent: Doug Schroeder (President), Allan Walker 

(Treasurer), George Allen 
 
Members Signed-in: 25 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
No report this month due to the Treasurer’s absence. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Tonight was our annual barbecue and potluck dinner.  The food was very good and, 
as usual, Tom Fischer did an outstanding job cooking.  Thank you Tom! 
 
As is our practice, we had no guest speaker tonight. 
 
Guests 
Gene & Jo Ott visited and are considering joining.  Welcome! 
 
2019 Christmas / Awards Banquet Luncheon 
The luncheon will be held on Sunday, December 1st at 1:00 PM Players & Spectators 
in Spokane Valley.  The menu choices are Salmon or Prime Rib at $26.99 each (a $2 
increase from the last quote, but desert will now be included).  A head count is 
needed and members and guests should contact Greg Koch with their RSVP at 
their earliest opportunity.  The deadline for RSVPs is October 31st.   Members 
attending who have not submitted an RSVP will have to order from the menu. 
 
RSVP slips will be distributed at the general membership meeting tonight.  Greg will 
also post this information on the club website and will send a group e-mail to club 
members who have provided an e-mail address. 
 
Thanks again to Brad for all his work and research on this. 
 
Fishing Reports 
Travis Scholten has been fishing the Snake River the past several weekends and has 
been very successful.  He has been fishing at 17-25’ using Flicker Minnows, Walleye 
Runners, and Bandits.  Members see him for further details. 
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Ken Lofquist fished at Ft. Spokane today and was very successful, boating 35 
Walleye in four hours! 
 
Brad Tufto recently fished (not for Walleye) at the Kenai River in Alaska  and was 
also very successful. 
 
Sunshine Report 
At last news, Sharon Blume was continuing to improve and is now walking.  There is 
no current update. 
 
At last news, Linda Allen was continuing to improve.  There is no current update. 
 
George Allen is on the mend from his recent heart surgery as is Lynn Logman from 
her recent knee replacement surgery. 
 
All good news! 
 
By-Law Review 
Mark circulated four hard copies of the proposed By-Law revisions among the 
members tonight to satisfy the second reading requirement prior to voting.  The 
membership voted to postpone this reading until next month’s regular meeting. 
 
Fall Campout — September 5-9, 2019 at Texas Rapids 
There is no cost to camp, launch, or dock here.  The nearby KOA campground is also 
available for club members at a 10% discount, for those who prefer hook-ups, which 
Texas Rapids does not have. 
 
The weather forecast is for hot temperatures. 
 
Business Cards 
Ken Shatzer reminded everyone that our business cards are available at the 
entryway table and encouraged members to take some to give to potential guests 
and members.  They contain all the pertinent information as to the meetings and our 
website. 
 
Adjournment 
7:00 PM 
 
Next Meetings 
Wednesday, September 25th at 7:00 PM at the INWC. 
 
The board will meet at 6:30 PM.  Members are welcome to attend. 


